

City of Long Beach Working Together to Serve

Memorandum

R-21

Date:

October 21, 2004

To:

Mayor and Members of the City Council

From:

Val Lerch, Councilmember, 9th District

Subject:

ITEM FOR THE NOVEMBER 9, 2004 AGENDA

There is a great concern by the Redevelopment Community that should the RDA Board be dismantled and the City Council takes over as the RDA Board, that there will be a merger of all of the Redevelopment PAC areas.

Therefore, I request that should the City Council establish itself as the RDA Board, the City Attorney should be directed to prepare an Ordinance to read as follows: "Require that the merger of any of the Redevelopment PAC areas require a unanimous vote of ALL members of the Redevelopment Agency Board."